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Subject: Public Comment on Philadelphia's 2021 Water Rates
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TO: Philadelphia Water, Sewer & Storm Water Rate Board C/O: Steven Liang 1515 Arch Street, 17th 
Floor Philadelphia, PA 19102 
 
 
The Philadelphia Water Department water rate increase are absorb. The current charges are among 
the top 5 rates in the country. I recommend the department hire a consultant to eliminate waste within 
the water department. Pensions, salaries and wages keep going up while residents have to foot 
mediocre service.  




